
Farewell Ice creams! 

Thank you to everyone who has 
supported the school with our ice 
cream sales last term and the last  

few weeks. We have helped raise a 
fantastic amount for the school 
which has gone towards various 

things such as the Year 6 Chalfont 
Heights trip at the end of last term. 
This has been the last week of the 
ice cream sales but don’t worry, 

they will be back next year! 

 

  

 
16th September 

2016 Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 94% 98% 98% 97% 95% 94% 95% 97% 

Lates 6 3 1 2 0 4 0 7 

Well Done Buttercup and Rose! 

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

This week in school… 
 

Year 3 – have had an amazing Prehistoric Day to get them excited about their 
learning! They have been using their new Prehistoric knowledge to help them in 
Science, Humanities and even inspire them with their diary writing! 
Year 4 – have learnt all about the Stone Age on Prehistoric Day, particularly focusing 
on how people lived in the Bronze and Iron Age. During English, they have been 
writing a first person narrative about their lives in their chosen time period. 
Year 5 – have had a fantastic day Monday for Saxon Day which started their week 
and led on to them starting to write a newspaper report about their amazing 
adventure. In Maths they have been learning about negative numbers and rounding. 
Year 6 – have travelled back in time to learn about the Anglo Saxons. They went on 
a voyage, wrote like monks, made shields and designed villages, what a day! All of 
Year 6 really impressed everyone with their maturity in taking the 11+ tests. All the 
staff would like to wish all Year 6 a lovely weekend, they really deserve it! 

 
 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Sunflower! 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Bridie and 
Aidan 

Buttercup 
Edith and 
Sienna 

Rose 
Lenny and 
Tommy 

Primrose 
Ocean and 
Nicole 

Daffodil 
Millie and 
Rosie 

Snowdrop 
Lacey and 
Shelley 

Foxglove 
Olivia and 
Emilie 

Sunflower 
Lily and 
Callum 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

Daisy and 

Foxglove! 

18/20! 

UNICEF – Rights Respecting School 

As a school, we are on a journey to 
become a recognised Rights Respecting 

School. We have united together to 
achieve the UNICEF UK Rights 

Respecting Schools award. 
The ‘Rights Respecting School’ award 

(RRSA) will help our pupils to grow into 
confident, caring and responsible young 

citizens both in school and within the 
wider community. By learning about 
their rights our pupils, your children, 
also learn about the importance of 

respecting the rights of others i.e. their 
responsibilities. 

To find out more, have a look at our 
website at  

http://www.ivervillage-
jun.bucks.sch.uk/rights-respecting-school  

Artists of the Week! 

Buttercup – Sienna 
Rose – Zinnia 

Snowdrop – Cody 
Foxglove - Harvey 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/rights-respecting-school
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/rights-respecting-school


 

 
   

Letters out this week: 
 

Year 3 Flu Vaccination 
Request Forms 

 
Parent Coffee Morning 

Invitations 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School Saxon and Prehistoric Day 

We kicked off the new term with two fantastic days to jump into learning about 
Prehistoric and Saxon times. The pupils got to dress up in period clothing for a day, 
make their own shields, design an entire village and even had to reinact a battle at 

the end of the day! 
Thank you to our very special tour guide through the ages, Mildred who helped 

make Monday and Tuesday such fun!  

 

Date Event 

23
rd

 

Sept 

Sponsored 

Workout 

1
st

 Oct 
Hughenden 
Park Cross 
Country Run 

3
rd

 – 7
th 

Oct   
Year 6 PGL 
Trip 

3
rd

 – 7
th 

Oct   

Year 5 

Bikeability 

Week 

10
th

 
Oct  

Maths Open 
Morning 

10
th

 
Oct 

FISA’a AGM, 
7.15pm at IVJS 

14
th

 

Oct 

Superhero 

Day 

14
th

 
Oct 

FISA Disco 

24
th

 – 28
th

 Oct 

Half Term 

31
st

 Oct 

INSET Day, pupils NOT in 

 
Coffee Morning 

This morning was the first 
Parent Coffee Morning of the 

year and we are pleased to say 
we had a lovey group of parents 
here to discuss reading at home, 

our topic of the day.  
We discussed children’s Reading 
Records, our online reading club 

- Bug Club, and how to get 
children reading for pleasure. 

Our parents have come up with 
some great ideas to improve 

reading. 
Thank you to everyone who 

made it today. 

Don’t forget we are running our 
Early Birds Breakfast club from 

7.1am and our Bluebell After 
School Club till 6pm every school 
day. Please head to our website 
for further details and to book 

online. 
 

FISA AGM 

FISA will be holding their AGM on 
Monday 10th October here at the Iver 

Village Junior School. 
The evening will start at 7.15pm and all 

parents are welcome to attend. 

New Parent Drop In Sessions 

We have decided to offer a weekly 'drop-
in' session for all parents. These will be 
between 3:30 and 3:45 every Monday.  

It's a chance for parents to see their 
children's books and to speak to the 

teacher about their child.  
This will start w/c Monday 26th 

September. 

Letters out this week: 
 

Wycombe Cross Country 
For Years 5 and 6 

 
Year 6 Secondary 

Placements 
 

Year 6 Heights and 
Weights Form 

 
Curriculum Newsletters 

(for each year) 
 

Choir Letter (if requested 
by Pupil) 

 
Sponsored Workout 

Letter and Sponsorship 
Form 

 
Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 
www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/

